
Christmas Carols in the Fresh
Air

Christmas Carols are nothing unusual at this time of the year,
but singing Christmas Carols in Princes Street wearing only
your undergarments? Yes it has to be a bunch of students! And
it has nothing to do with running out of clean clothes to
wear…..
Last Saturday the students who run the radio station, Fresh
Air, raised over £400, while singing carols in the city
centre, and this weekend they plan to do it all over again.
You will find them in Princes Street between 11 and 1. Give
them a shout, or better still give them some of your loose
change.
Fresh  Air  is  Edinburgh’s  student  run  radio  station.  They
broadcast online 24 hours a day with live shows during term
time.
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